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April 3, 2018
To: The Kansas House Taxétion Conmmittee

From: Patrick Terick, Director of Governmental Activates (CPRFK)

Ref: Support of Senate Bill 449

Chairman Johnson and members of the House Taxation Committee, I want to thank you for your
willingness to allow me to provide testimony on behalf of the Cerebral Palsy Research
Foundation of Kansas (CPRFK) and our affiliates in support of Senate Bill 449.

This bill would allow the proceeds of a 529 able account to be transferred upon the death of a
designated beneficiary to another beneficiary. It would also deny the state from secking the
proceeds after the death of the beneficiary.

I wish to thank you again for your time Chairman Johnson and members of the House Taxation
Committee and ask for your support for Senate Bill 449.



